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REPORT FROM THE EQUIPMENT AND PROGRESSION PANEL  

The E&P Panel continue to meet and on reflection of the last WTLC meeting, an email has been sent 

to all reps requesting feedback to topics that were rejected, to allow for further consideration by the 

Panel.  

The Panel are looking at how to encourage more feedback and suggestions from the WT community 

and have submitted a discussion item with regards setting up a specific WTLC Facebook page (as is 

done by Agility & Obedience) to encourage and collate more feedback.  

Reps are being asked to submit a list of positive suggestions in light of concerns raised over the 

reduced number of entries in trials over the past few years.  

The Panel is also looking for more members who are keen to positively discuss the progression of 

WT.  


